2021 Assembly—Voting Member FAQs
The first NC Synod online assembly will take place Thursday, June 3, through Saturday, June 5, 2021. Because this assembly will be so different than any other, here are some Frequently-Asked Questions—and their answers!
How will voting members participate in the 2021 synod assembly?
Assembly will be held online using the Zoom platform.
Will each voting member need their own device to participate?
Yes! In order to participate in all aspects of assembly, including all votes, each voting member must have a unique device, preferably a computer.
What if I do not have experience with Zoom meetings?
The synod will host several opportunities for voting members to practice logging in, using Zoom, and voting. Registered voting members will receive dates and times for those opportunities.
What else is new about voting members for this year’s assembly?
1. Each person who is registered will need to have their own email address entered into system at the time of registration. Emails cannot be added later or changed. Important assembly emails will be sent to voting members, including unique voting credentials.
2. Registration will close May 1, 2021. Late registrations will not be allowed.
